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This week, on Thursday morning we boarded the school minibuses and headed over to Boston 

Spa. Decked out in high-vis jacket and rucksacks we set off for Boston Spa.  Our first stop was 

visiting St Mary’s church where we were greeted by Father Nick. Inside the children were 

tasked with looking for objects including gargoyles, the church clock and a very large key. We 

added some items to the food bank and stopped for a snack. 

Navigating our maps, we took to the direction of the river towards the centre of Boston Spa 

where our next stop was the post office. The children each bought a stamp and posted their 

Easter cards home. Putting into practise our ‘Stop, Look, Listen and Think’ road safety rules 

was high on the agenda. The children then directed their way to our final destination, the park, 

where we finished with an Easter hunt and of course a play on the equipment. We safely 

arrived back at school in time for a picnic lunch. The behaviour of the children was impeccable 

and a great time was had by all.  

 

Miss Sarah Ellison  

 


